
Establishing a Limited Preference for 
Disaster-Affected Families on the 

Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Waiting List

Housing Authority
August 27, 2018

Jules Pelican
Program Specialist, Housing and Community Services

1



Limited Preference for Disaster-
Affected Families

• Only a certain number of vouchers are made 
available under a Limited Preference

• Limited Preferences are used as a tool to respond 
to an urgent, unmet local need

• Twenty-four vouchers will be made available

• The Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List will only 
be open to those qualifying for the Limited 
Preference
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Recommendation
• Housing and Community Services 

recommends that the Housing Authority 
approve revision of the HCV 
Administrative Plan establishing a Limited 
Preference for individuals and families 
who were affected by the October 2017 
wildfire disaster.

• Questions? 3


	Establishing a Limited Preference for Disaster-Affected Families on the �Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Waiting List
	Slide Number 2
	Recommendation

